
  The Pennant     12 May 2012 

 

Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 

2012 Calendar 
 
Because the lake level has been so slow in coming up, we were unable to run the two 
tune-up races listed in our calendar.  And because some of us are still busy getting our 
boats ready to be launched, we also had to give up our idea of the sailing seminar listed 
for May 13. 
 
So our racing season will start with spring series races #1 and #2 on Sunday, May 20.   
 
Multi-hull Racing 
 
The small multi-hulls (Wetas) will be racing on Sunday mornings and Richard 
Stephens’ TREVELYAN and other larger multi-hulls will be racing with the keelboats. 
 
Sailing Instructions 
 
We will be using the same sailing instructions as last year, with the exception that 
there will be nine racing marks instead of seven (plus the pile cluster).   
 
Racing Marks 
 
So far we have deployed the following five marks:  A (Yacht Club), B (Near Maplewood), 
C (Far Maplewood), I (Sycamore), and J (West Shore).  We plan to deploy four additional 
marks:  D (Crowbar), E (Ladoga), F (Grey Barge), and G (East Shore). 
 
First Race Day of the Spring Series, Sunday May 20   
 
The skippers’ meeting will be at 12:45 at the South Pavilion of the Ithaca Yacht Club, 
and the first start will be at 1:30 p.m. 
 
See you at the South Pavilion. 
 
 

Eberhard Alsen 
CLCF Secretary 
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com 
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